
 
 
 

 
 

Protecting Groundwater for Future Generations 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Maricopa County - Queen Creek Landfill Remediation Project 
 
Update for two-week period ending 11/12/2022 
 
 
Below is a summary of activity at the closed Queen Creek Landfill from the last two weeks, and a look 
ahead at scheduled activities. 
 
Sampling and Monitoring 

• Landfill Gas Monitoring was completed on 10/25 
• Quarterly groundwater sampling was completed on 10/28 

 
Drilling Operations 

• Drilling of three wells on the landfill property is scheduled to begin on December 5, 2022 
• Final locations to be determined at an on-site meeting 11/16 
• Notices will be sent to residents within ½ mile at least two weeks prior to start 
• Noise barriers will be used 
• Drilling will be between 7am and 6pm Monday – Friday only 
• See web site at www.maricopa.gov/5848 

 
Communications 

• 11/3/2022 – Meeting with Town of Queen Creek to provide update and discuss upcoming well 
installation 

 
Upcoming Activities 

• 11/16/22 – Onsite meeting with the Town of Queen Creek, Hydro Geo Chem, and the drilling 
contractor to walk the site and finalize the location of the central well and two onsite 
monitoring wells 

 
 
Please visit Maricopa.gov/5848 for additional information or email 
landfillprojects@maricopa.gov.   
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